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Dear neighbors, 
 
As presented to the Miami Town Council in February 2020, BHP will be conducting several 
projects at our Miami Unit site, which is next to the Miami Avenue neighborhood and near 
downtown Miami.  

This work will begin on June 1, 2020 and is expected to last for 7 months. While the majority of 
the work will be completed within BHP’s property, it will involve construction that may temporarily 
affect nearby residents and businesses.   

We are committed to minimizing any impacts to residents and have used the feedback we heard 
at the Town Council meeting to design our plans.  This includes limiting working hours to Monday 
through Friday, 6:00 am to 4:00 pm.  Also, we will have water trucks on site to manage dust, install 
noise monitoring equipment, and have onsite and external safety professionals there at all times.  

BHP is committed to safe operations, protecting the environment, and being a responsible 
member of the community.  If you have any concerns, please contact the local BHP office or our 
Community Concerns email.   

Local Office Phone:  1 (928) 275 1715 

Community Concerns Email:  communityconcerns.na@bhpbilliton.com  

 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Kevin Ramsay 
Manager – Arizona  
BHP  
 
 
 


